## **NEWS OF THE DAY**

## A great education begins with a great kindergarten experience.

A warm welcome was given to all kindergarten children to make their first day a memorable one. They were welcomed wholeheartedly by the school Principal, Mrs. Neelam Gupta who applied tilak on their foreheads and encouraged the children to seek the blessings of goddess 'Saraswati' for future endeavours. In order to make their first day happy and fruitful, various interesting activities were organized in the classroom. Their delightful and personal experience will definitely help and create the foundation for positive relationships between parents and teachers that will set the stage for a smooth transition to school and future success.